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Mail-in voting is essential to our way of life as Oregonians. Reverting to in-person 

voting would only serve to suppress the votes of people who are unable to physically 

travel to the polls on election day. This would disproportionality affect disabled 

people, people who cannot afford to take time off work, people without reliable 

transportation, and people in rural areas who would need to travel greater distances 

to their polling places. Any imagined benefits are easily outweighed by these 

immense, obvious drawbacks. Voting must remain free, safe, and accessible. 


